
April 1, 2015 

 

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik 

Alderman, 11
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11
th

 ALD. DIST. -FILE #141817 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST HOWARD AVENUE FROM 

  A POINT 270 FEET WEST OF SOUTH 76
TH

 STREET 

  TO A POINT 350 FEET WEST OF SOUTH 80
TH

 STREET 

 

  REMOVE 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST HOWARD AVENUE FROM 

  SOUTH 79
TH

 STREET TO SOUTH 81
ST

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Dudzik: 

 

The Milwaukee Police Department Community Safety Division has enlarged the school zone on West 

Howard Avenue for the Academy of Accelerated Learning. Therefore, we recommend posting 20 

miles per hour when children are present in this enlarged school zone on West Howard Avenue. The 

necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the April 9, 2015 Public Safety 

Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



April 1, 2015 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #141817 

 INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST FRESHWATER WAY 

 AND SOUTH 3
RD

  STREET 

 

 REMOVE STOP SIGN ON SOUTH 3
RD

 STREET AT  

 WEST FRESHWATER WAY 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the intersection has not met 

the warrants to install the requested all-way stop control at the intersection of West Freshwater Way 

and South 3
rd

 Street. However, in compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


